July 26, 2017

Welcome back!

School is in, and so is the opportunity for all Greenwood Community School, faculty and staff, to take
advantage of savings for any of their automotive needs!

Just come in to our location at Stop 12 and US 31, and let us know you are part of the Greenwood
School Corporation. We will extend to you $10.00 off of your first oil change, and 15% off any work
needed in the future!

We are excited to partner with Greenwood Community Schools, and look forward to a great year!

Go Woodmen!

Sincerely,

Hope Smith
Business Development Manager

Ray Skillman Autogroup
317-887-5891



